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Comment 
I humbly request your attention to please vote against the Plan of Reorganization at the Special 
Policyholder meeting on February 21, 2024. Without your help and your vote against this Plan of 
Reorganization, this will be detrimental to policyholder and lead too little to no coverage at a higher cost. 
Thank you in advance. 
 


